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Welcome to the October 2024 newsletter

We had had some good flying conditions over the last month but apart from a couple of 
occasions the numbers have been down Where is everyone? Today was another when 
the weather forecast wasn’t the best but by 10.30 it was almost dead calm until we 
packed up at 1.30

Some of the models flying this morning

Another Wings Achieved
Congratulations to Dylan on passing his basic power wings test last month. Well done Dylan!
He’s now starting to get stuck into some basic aerobatics and doing lots of flying

The next Italian Tomboy International
We have just received confirmation that the Italian International postal event is on again this 
year. After our success last year lets see if we can do even better this year. You can make as 
many flights as you like before 1 July 2025 and submit the best time. 



Vintage and Classic weekend November 16 & 17
Our vintage and classic Rally is not to far away now. Two more Hummingbirds are underway 
for the Hummingbird 1/2A Texaco event.
This affair is for Classic (pre 1975) and Vintage (pre 1950) Models. 
On a rare fine calm day recently Tim dragged out his 20+ year old Hummingbird and got it in 
the air. It looks like its going to be another fun machine.

TIM Prepares His Hummingbird for another flight 



 





The Presidents Bit 

Well, I would not be surprised if some of our members are considering building float 
planes, the way the weather has been lately. The plus side is that ground conditions have 
been that soggy that even the rabbits have been staying under cover, plus the kerosene 
spray seems to be deterring  them off  re-digging holes.
My Hummingbird project is coming along OK, although with recent school holiday 
grandchild minding, progress has slowed somewhat. Everything was progressing to plan, 
until at one stage I picked up the starboard wing “skeleton” ( which had all been nicely 
“CA” spot glued) and promptly dropped it on the floor. The whole structure instantly 
collapsed like a pack of cards, although no individual bits were broken, the whole thing 
was!  Only one word came into my mind, you can imagine. 
With this project I am hunting for a Cox .049 Baby Bee engine. If anyone has a spare 
one to sell, my contact is 027 7848773.

 



Random Stuff

I thought this was an interesting table on the comparison of glow plug types

  

 



A Cox motor but maybe not quite the one I’m after !?

Cheers,
Dave Little
President.



FOR SALE 

The Club has a number of small items for sale like hinges and other 
small items. Contact any Committee member for details.

Beginners model for sale

Arising Star 
• Complete with servos and ASP 46
• Test flown and ready to fly just requires a receiver and battery pack.
• Another good beginners model.
• Has had a bit of use but has plenty of life left



If you are interested in this model we can arrange a buddy box trial flight.
Contact John on 020 4118 5597

COMING EVENTS

Oct

12 &13th Scale Aerobatics at Galatea

18 &19 MANZ at Matamata

Nov 2 Warbirds at Matamata

10th Combat at Tauranga

16th &17 Rotorua Vintage and Classic Rally

NDC Vintage R/C Duration & Precision

 






